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Lunch Party to Say Farewell to Retiring Colleagues and 
Celebrate Approval of Our Name by Council 

 
June 17, 2005 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
    A number of our members will be retired in September this year. As we approach the 
summer time, we would like to invite all colleagues to join a party to bid farewell to them. In 
addition, we have been told by our staff-elected Council representatives that the Council has 
already approved our application for using the name of “Hong Kong Baptist University” during 
its June 13th meeting.  
 
 As we were told by Mr. Moses Cheng, the Council Chairman, one of the reasons the 
University requires us to apply for the use of its name is that the University cannot regard the 
Union as a part of the University if the name of the Union is not approved by the Council. As 
the application is successfully completed, we are happy to invite all BU colleagues to join a 
party to celebrate the Union’s new status. 
 
   The details of the party are: 

Date:    21st June, 2005 (Tuesday) 
Time:   12:00 – 2:00 pm 
Venue:  Student Common Room, 4 th Fl SRRS Bldg., HSH Campus 
Fee:    Free of Charge 

 
 To facilitate food preparation, please notify us of your coming by calling either Monica 
Chau (ext. 7224) or Pauline (ext. 7526) in advance. 
 
    Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to seeing you in the party! 
 
 

Yours sincerely,  
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